
 

 

 

 

Information Bulletin 
 

Nahanni National Park Reserve:  Come join us to talk about the future of Nahʔą Dehé 

Nahanni National Park Reserve was expanded in June 2009, making it the sixth largest park in 
the world.  Expansion means several new jobs will be open to people in the Dehcho Region.  In 
regards to infrastructure, a park visitor centre for Fort Simpson is proposed along with an 
expanded office, as well as a new field office in Nahanni Butte.  These exciting opportunities 
will be discussed at a series of upcoming community open houses. 
 
To give direction to the management of both the original park and the expansion area a new 
management plan is being developed. The Nahʔą Dehé Consensus Team will be asking for input 
on the management plan at a series of upcoming open houses, as well as providing information 
about new jobs and infrastructure, and traditional subsistence use in the park.  Each open 
house will include a presentation with a first-hand account of the summer student work 
experience program and training opportunities with Parks Canada. 
 
Upcoming open houses: 
 
Nahanni Butte  Monday, January 11 
Location:  Nahanni Butte Dene Band Boardroom 

• Lunch-time community open house, with stew and bannock. 
• Doors open from 12.00 to 2.00pm 
• Presentation on training and job opportunities with Parks Canada at 12.15pm 

 
Fort Simpson   Tuesday, January 12   
Location:  Liidlii Kue First Nation Recreation Centre 

• Evening community open house, with light refreshments 
• Doors open from 7.00 to 9.00pm 
• Presentation on training and job opportunities with Parks Canada at 7.15pm 
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Wrigley  Wednesday, January 13 
Location:  Pehdzeh Ki First Nation Gymnasium 

• Lunch-time community open house, with stew and bannock. 
• Doors open from 12.00 to 2.00pm 
• Presentation on training and job opportunities with Parks Canada at 12.15pm 

 
Fort Liard  Thursday, January 14 
Location:  Acho Dene Koe Boardroom 

• Lunch-time community open house, with stew and bannock. 
• Doors open from 12.00 to 2.00pm 
• Presentation on training and job opportunities with Parks Canada at 12.15pm 

 
Dehcho First Nations and Parks Canada would like to invite community members to participate 
in the planning process.  If you are unable to attend in person, comments can be submitted by: 
E-mail   Nahanni.Plan@pc.gc.ca 
Fax   867.695.2446  
On-line   www.nahanniplan.ca 
 
For more information please contact: 

Nahanni National Park Reserve:  (867) 695-3151  
Dehcho First Nations:  (867) 695-2355  
E-mail:   Nahanni.Plan@pc.gc.ca 


